
HELP LAUNCH A SPECIAL WASHINGTON STATE 
VEHICLE LICENSE TO SUPPORT HEALTHY 

FORESTLAND STREAMS AND SALMON HABITAT 
 

Please show your support for working forests and 
Washington Tree Farm Program by indicating you’d like to 
see a special “Support Working Forests” Washington state 
vehicle license plate, with no obligation to purchase.  

The funds from the sales of these special plates will go to 
the Washington Tree Farm Program to help certify small 
landowners who practice sustainable forestry. 

Before the Department of Licensing (DOL) can proceed, we need to collect at least 3,500 signatures. 
Signing this sheet does not obligate you to purchase a special plate, if they become available, but when 
they are available the information you provide may be used to notify you.  

If you’d like more information, please contact Tom Davis (TDavis@WFPA.org).    
 

Full Name   
   
 

Home Address   
   

(               ) 
  

Phone Number  Email Address 
   
 

Signature   
 

When completed, return this form to:  

Washington Forest Protection Association 
724 Columbia St. NW, Suite 250 
Olympia, WA 98501  
Attn: License Plate Program 

Thank you for your support! 

mailto:TDavis@WFPA.org

